
 

 
 

The University of Maine Naval ROTC Preparatory Program  

Application Checklist 
 University of Maine Naval ROTC Preparatory Program (NPP) Scholarship Application 
 SAT/ACT Official Report* 
 High School transcripts (with class rank if available) 
 Senior Naval Science Instructor recommendation submitted (If applicable) 
 Letters of Recommendation (2) 
 Apply for Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) https://studentaid.ed.gov/sa/fafsa, Add University of Maine 

FAFSA ID to your application: 002053 
 Applicant Fitness Assessment 
 Drug Statement (NSTC) 
 Debarment Statement (NSTC) 
 Statement of Understanding (NSTC) 
 Apply to the University of Maine Admissions via Common Application https://go.umaine.edu/apply/ ** 
 

Instructions  
1. Visit our website: https://umaine.edu/navalrotc/  
2. Click the “NROTC Preparatory Program” tab on the top of the screen.  
3. Once the full checklist from above is completed please scan and send the entire package to Patrick.k.armstrong@maine.edu and 

sheryl.hill@maine.edu. Partial submissions will not be considered except in the case of pending SAT/ACT scores. 
 

Selection Process 
1. Naval ROTC will begin accepting packages 
2. A selection board will be convened to evaluate applications on a rolling basis during the application open period. 
3. The selection board will select qualified candidates. 
4. Selectees will be notified by email and/or telephone notification and provided a set time period to either accept or decline the 

offer. 
 
Any questions can be directed to the emails above or call our office at 207-581-1551 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
*If a student is having trouble accessing SAT/ACT testing facilities, we will accept the initial package without those scores. Applicants 
should submit SAT/ACT scores as soon as possible. 
**You must apply to both University of Maine via Common Application and as well as the Naval ROTC NPP program. These 
applications are separate.  
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